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Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 3556, as introduced, provides that all health care providers in Oklahoma, as defined 

by the rules of the Oklahoma Health Care Authority Board, have the option to report data to and 

use the state-designated entity. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3556 allows health care providers a choice to participate in the health information exchange 

services, removing the requirement to submit data and utilize the state-designated entity. The 

provisions of this measure are not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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